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23rd May 2021 

To our stakeholders: 

We wish to request for an extension period to complete the preparation and posting of our 

Communication on Engagement (COE) for the latest period. We project that we will have it 

ready by the end of June 2021. 

We recognise that the regular preparation and posting of a COE is a key requirement for 

participation in the UNGC. Unfortunately, however, we have not been able to prepare the 

latest COP yet due to various internal obstacles. The main one is the fact that this period is 

also a very busy one for the corresponding office, which has to prepare multiple other internal 

and external reports. 

Grateful for your forbearance, we commit to submit the COP before the lapse of the grace 

period we have requested for. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Prof Izael Pereira Da Silva, 

Deputy Vice Chancellor, Research and Innovation, 

Strathmore University. 


